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PRESS RELEASE (No. 12 of 2014) 
 

ODPP ANNUAL DINNER 

 

The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions (ODPP) concluded the year 

with a black tie formal dinner for its staff at the Governor’s Restaurant on 

Friday night. 

 

Mr Pryde said “We had wanted to finish the year on a high note and this dinner 

wasto recognise the efforts the staff had made during a very busy year.We had 

raised funds throughout the year so that we could have this dinner.” 

 

(Photos supplied) 

 

 

---END--- 

15 December 2014 

 

 
The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions is an independent office established under 

section117 of the 2013 Fijian Constitution. The Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions is 

motivated by the principle that it is in the interests of justice that the guilty be brought to justice 

and the innocent are not wrongly convicted. 

 

 


